MoveUP (Canadian Office & Professional Employees' Union, Local 378) #301 – 4501 Kingsway, Burnaby, BC V5H 0E5 Phone: 604-299-0378 Toll Free: 1-800-665-6838 LF/MOVEUP/ELEC/Triennial February 25, 2017

## TO: ALL MOVEUP MEMBERS EMPLOYED AT **CAPILANO UNIVERSITY**

## NOTICE OF ELECTION

Nominations for executive councillors to be elected this year by the membership of MoveUP will open on Wednesday, March 1, 2017 and will close at 4:30pm on Wednesday, March 15, 2017. Please ensure your nomination form includes at least the minimum number of nominators required for the position you are seeking. Nominators must be members in your executive council area and in good standing. COMPLETED NOMINATION FORMS MUST BE IN THE UNION OFFICE BY 4:30pm on WEDNESDAY, MARCH 15, 2017.

The following is a list of councillors to be elected. To view the duties of executive councillors, please refer to Article 7 of the MoveUP Constitution. The term for executive councillors will be three (3) years, ending April 30, 2020.

## **CAPILANO UNIVERSITY COUNCILLORS:**

#1449	Members employed at Capilano University
#1450	
#1451	[4 POSITIONS AT LARGE]
#1452	

Printed nomination forms meeting all of the requirements of the Constitution governing nomination of councillors, are available on the website at <a href="https://www.moveuptogether.ca">www.moveuptogether.ca</a>, Elections 2017 link, or contact the MoveUP office at 604-299-0378.

Michelle Medeiros

**MoveUP Returning Officer** 

Fax Number: 604-299-8211 or Email: returningofficer@moveuptogether.ca

PLEASE POST and/or CIRCULATE TO ALL MEMBERS IN YOUR AREA